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21st October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have had a really full and busy half term since the summer holiday! It was great to be able to celebrate our 

Harvest festival yesterday in school, thanks to your generosity we were able to deliver a car full of much needed 

items to the Food Bank in Uttoxeter which we know will make a difference to those that need some extra support -

thank you. Last night children who attended the disco were able to show off their best dance moves and had a great 

time with their friends! 

Please click on the link for a more detailed round up of events in school this half term: 

https://www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk/ryecroft-roundup Remember also you can ‘follow’ us on Twitter or ‘like’ us on 

Facebook for the most up to date news, stories and photos of things that go on in school. 

Please ensure children have the correct equipment with them in school on a daily basis.  Here is a reminder of what 

they need each day: 

 School Bag – we ask that these are not excessively large and are ‘locker size’ appropriate  

 A minimum of 2 blue handwriting pens (Berol) 

 Pencil 

 Highlighter 

 Ruler 

 Pencil Case 

 Glue Stick  

 Rubber 

 Reading Book  
 KS3 Pupils only - Scientific Calculator (recommended model Casio FX-83GT)      

                              compass and protractor 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  I hope you have a wonderful half term break.  We look forward to 

welcoming children back into school on Monday 31st October.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs A Grattage 

Headteacher 
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